
 

 

Statement from the office of the Columbus Chief of Police 

 
The Columbus Division of Police is aware of the grand jury’s 

decision to indict former employee Adam Coy. The Division 

respects the rule of law.  We will continue to fully cooperate with 

the Ohio Attorney General’s Office and the Franklin County 

Prosecutor’s Office. 
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